
 

FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 
 

412 N. Oak St. PO Box 279  
Inwood, Iowa 51240 

Pastor Rob’s Office: (712)-753-2347 
Church Office: (712)-753-4818 

Church Janitor (Sandy) (712)753-2367 
E-mail: frcinwood@gmail.com 

Pastor Rob’s Email: pastorrob@alliancecom.net  
  
  
  
 

 

Members of First Reformed Church,  
Ministers to the Community 

 

 

  

 
 

 

FOLLOWING CHRIST IN MISSION 
  

 

Morning Celebration             9:30 a.m. 

Fellowship                      10:30 a.m. 
  



FIRST REFORMED CHURCH 
 SUNDAY MORNING CELEBRATION 

Sunday, July 22, 2018 9:30 AM 

   
 

WE PREPARE TO PRAISE GOD 

PRELUDE                        

WELCOME and ANNOUNCEMENTS                                                       Pastor Rob Horstman 

*GREETINGS (*Those who are able please stand) 

*CALL TO WORSHIP      

WE COME TO GOD WITH PRAISE, PRAYERS, AND GIFTS... 

*PRAISE SONGS     “My Jesus, I Love Thee”     #134  
   “We Believe”                  Power Point 

 

...RECEIVING GOD’S GOOD NEWS… 

CHILDREN’S MESSAGE               
 

MESSAGE                                      “The Apostle Nathanael!” 
Scripture:  John 1:45 – 51   

...SO WE CAN JOYFULLY RESPOND IN CHRIST’S NAME 

GIVING OF TITHES AND OFFERINGS    ~ Second Offering for the Building Fund  

MORNING PRAYER with THE LORD’S PRAYER  

*BENEDICTION  

*SONG OF PARTING   “New Doxology”        Power Point 

*POSTLUDE    

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



WELCOME TO FIRST REFORMED CHURCH! 
 
 

9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Pastor Rob Horstman will share the message. 
Greeters:  Todd & Jenn Reinke  Organist:   Irene Ter Wee 
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Emily Rozeboom & Jody Van Regenmorter 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Sherry Carolan 
Nursery Caregivers:  Melissa R, Martha P, Issabelle R 
 

NEXT SUNDAY ~ July 29 
9:30 A.M. Morning Celebration.  Rick Rozeboom will share the message. 
Greeters:  Chad & Barb Rozeboom  Organist:   Irene Ter Wee 
Fellowship cookies provided by:  Irene Ter Wee & Bonnie Van Ginkel 
Healthy snacks provided by:  Carolyn Huyser 
Nursery Caregivers:  Beth P, Mariah VB, Rachel T 
 

 

CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 
 

 

The Calling Team for this month is Ken Denekas and Paul Van Beek. 

Pastor Rob will be gone this week on vacation.  If you have a pastoral concern, please contact the calling team. 

Next Sunday, July 29, the 5th Sunday Second Offering will be received for the Aid to the Needy Fund. 

Thank you to those who brought cakes for the funeral last week.  Please pick up your cake pans on the shelves 

by the coat racks in the upper fellowship area. 

Thank you to everyone at Inwood FRC for your hospitality to our family during our Mom's funeral.  Thank 

you for all the prayers and cares during her battles the past few years, and the support you continue to show. 

 ~ Family of Carol Van Stelton 

JOYS & CONCERNS 

• Easton Jacobson’s hand continues to heal after his accident, with hopes of no surgery needed.  He is not having 
any pain at this time.  Please pray for continued healing for Easton.  
 

• Congratulations to Devin & Samantha Antrim who were married yesterday in our church. 
 

• Continue to pray for those who are fighting cancer – Merle Tilstra, Melissa Moser, Jake Dieters, Ron Zylstra and 
others from our community and extended families. 

 

• Congratulations to Randy & Cindy Van Hill in the birth of a grandson, Crue Randall Van Hill, born to Will & 
Kristen Van Hill. 
 

• This past week Jason Wiersma’s father, Gerald Wiersma, passed away after a long battle with cancer.  Keep the 
Wiersma family in your prayers. 

 

 

 

 

  

First Reformed Church Website -  www.frcinwood.org 

Find us on Facebook @ Inwood Iowa First Reformed Church 



  

 

Michael W. Smith Outdoor Concert Set for 

Arnolds Park, Iowa 

 

Legendary Christian recording artist Michael W. 
Smith is coming to Arnolds Park.  A Grammy and 
Dove Award-winning artist, Michael W. Smith will 
perform outdoors at Preservation Plaza in Arnolds 
Park Sunday, August 19, 2018.   Known for songs 
like “Above All,” “Healing Rain,” and “Friends are 
Friends Forever” Smith has shared a message of 
hope and healing for more than three decades. 
His Christian witness and testimony have been 
heard around the world.  
Gates open at 3 p.m. with opening act Jacob 
Daniel taking the stage at 4 p.m. He will be 
followed by Ten Seven Band, with Michael W. 
Smith closing out the night.  

Bring lawn chairs or blankets, no coolers 
please, with seating on a first-come basis.  
Tickets are $25 each, available online through the 
Facebook page, Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 
Concert. You may also purchase tickets by calling 
(507) 841-0474 during normal business hours. 
The Michael W. Smith concert event is being 
organized by Holy Trinity Lutheran Church in 
Lakefield, MN, in conjunction with Arnolds Park 
Amusement Park.  
 

The Supply Our Students Back-to-

School Ministry at ATLAS will be held 

once again this August.  See the 

bulletin board in the Fellowship Area 

for the list of needs and additional 

details.  Do not forget all donations 

need to be made by July 31st!   
 

 The Bible League Christmas in July will 
be held on Monday, July 23, 2018 at 1:30 
pm at the 1st CRC of Hull, Iowa You are 
asked to bring an item such as baked 
goods, crafts, plants, etc. to place on the 
silent auction tables. You will be given 
time to view the items and place your 
bids.  Andrew Earnshaw, a 
representative from the Bible League 
headquarters, will be there to speak to us 
about the work of Bible League 
International. Hope to see you there.  
 

JUSTICE FOR ALL is gearing up for the 
Annual Fall Auction and Picnic which will take 
place on Thursday evening, September 6, 
2018 at the JFA Ministry Center.  We are 
planning a great evening of fun for the whole 
family!  Along with the live and on-line auction 
and meal, keep looking for updates on some 
exciting new additions to this year’s 
event!  We are starting to collect items for the 
auction and if you would like to donate an 
item, please contact Joel   De Wit at JFA 
(712-476-2804 or joeldw@jfa-
nwiowa.org).  SAVE THE DATE!!  This is one 
of JFA ministries most important fundraising 
events, so we hope that you will come out 
and support the on-going ministry of JFA as 
we continue to ‘share and care in Christ’s 
name’!    
Website: jfa-nwiowa.org    Facebook:  Justice 
for All: Rock Valley Leadership Foundation) 

 
 

You are invited to join Bible League 
Volunteers on September 11, 2018 at 

the First Reformed Church in Sioux 
Center, IA. Guest speaker Liz Curtis 

Higgs has one goal–to help others 
embrace the grace of God with joy and 

abandon. Registration brochures are 
available online at                               

bibleleague.org/retreat18. 
 

Inspiration Hills 5K Warrior Trail Run/Walk - October 6th 
 

Inspiration Hills is partnering with GreatLIFE Fitness out of Sioux Falls this year! We will be bringing 
bigger, better, more challenging, and newer obstacles for you to experience. Are you ready for the time 
of your life? There are 3.1 epic miles of fun and around 15 crazy obstacles! 
Register at www.inspirationhills.org 
 

mailto:joeldw@jfa-nwiowa.org
mailto:joeldw@jfa-nwiowa.org
http://jfa-nwiowa.org/
http://bibleleague.org/retreat18
http://www.inspirationhills.org/


Our Leadership Team 

Rob Horstman, Pastor and President* 

Pastor Rob’s Office (712)-753-2347 ~ Pastor Rob’s Email:  pastorrob@alliancecom.net 

 

                           Elders     Deacons 

*James Van Ginkel, ’21, VP   *Lance Van Roekel, ‘20, Head Deacon  

*Marv Arp, ‘19, Clerk      Harley Berentschot, ’19 

  Ken Denekas, ’19      Paul Van Beek, ’19 

  Jesse Moser, ’20      Keith Van Der Brink, ‘20 

  Chad Van Regenmorter, ‘20     Randy Van Hill. ‘21 

* Executive Committee Members 

The Elders and Deacons meet monthly the second Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Ministry Area Coordinators 

Buildings & Grounds: Keith Van Der Brink     Education: Eileen Denekas    

Mission: Gail Harmelink     Outreach: Jody Van Regenmorter     Worship: Dori Horstman 

Sound & Video:  Matt Rozeboom      Fellowship: Courtnie Fleshman 

 

Ministry Support Staff 

Youth Director:  Anita Van Veldhuizen 

Secretary: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

Custodian: Sandy Van Tol 

Accompanists: Courtnie Fleshman, Amber Van Essen, Irene Ter Wee,  

Phil Brouwer, Rebecca Van Regenmorter, Regan Claus 

Praise Team Leader/Accompanist: Courtnie Fleshman 

Sound Technician: Janice Ver Hoeven 

Treasurer: Bonnie Van Ginkel 

 

Missionaries We Help Support 

Brian and Donna Renes and family Roger and Karen Van Otterloo and family 

 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

In the name of Christ, First Reformed Church desires to 

proclaim God’s word, worship God’s name, and live as His disciples, 

united through prayer, fellowship, and service. 

 

OUR VISION STATEMENT 

Imagine in our church a 

Fellowship of believers who 

Reach out to those in need and yet 

Cultivate the ministry of fellow Christians 

    

 

Sunday Offering Schedule 
1st Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Benevolent Fund, and Children’s Coin Offering 
2nd and 3rd Sundays are for the General Fund 
4th Sunday is for the general fund as well as the Building Fund 
5th Sunday is for the General Fund as well as a special offering that is determined by the deacons 


